Tanya Barr

Subject:

FW: Welcome to the Metro Indigenous Relations Committee

From: Nancy Henderson < nhenderson@westvancouver.ca > On Behalf Of Mary-Ann Booth

Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 11:15 AM

To: Nicole MacDonald < NMacDonald@pittmeadows.ca>

Cc: 'chair@metrovancouver.org' <chair@metrovancouver.org>; Bill Dingwall <BDingwall@pittmeadows.ca>

Subject: Welcome to the Metro Indigenous Relations Committee

WARNING: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or reply, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Nicole,

Please see the email below from Mayor Mary-Ann Booth. Thank you.

Dear Nicole,

Welcome to the Metro indigenous Relations Committee!

As Chair of the IRC, I'm committed to building strong, respectful, and meaningful relationships with the 10 First Nations in our region through dialogue and engagement on reconciliation, self determination, and economic development.

I believe with your experience, values, and vision, you will be a welcome addition to our committee.

I look forward to introducing you to the rest of the members at our next meeting.

Warm regards,

Mayor Mary-Ann Booth
District of West Vancouver
604-925-7001 | westvancouver.ca

In respect and gratitude, I recognize that I live, work and play on the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territories of the Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh, and Squamish Nations. I recognize and respect them as nations in this territory and their connection to the lands and waters around us since time immemorial.

This email is considered confidential and is intended **solely** for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are intended. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited and must be deleted immediately. Thank you.